
The Canadian Food Inspection Agency (CFIA) has notified the FDA that Taylor Shellfish Canada 
Inc. dba Fanny Bay Oysters (BC 0773 SP,WS) has issued a voluntary recall of live oysters due to 
Vibrio parahaemolyticus test results. The affected oysters are identified with harvest area 14-8, 
Landfile #278757, and original harvest date of 10/17/2023 with final harvest/process dates of 
10/25/2023 and 10/26/2023 on product tags/labeling. The implicated products include Xsmall 
Sunseeker Oysters with Lot Number 38336 and wet storage lot numbers (W/S Lot #) w72297 
and w72240. At this time, it is believed that product was shipped to two (2) U.S. distributors – 
one (1) in Washington and one (1) in California. 
 
FDA Advisory: 
https://www.fda.gov/food/alerts-advisories-safety-information/fda-advises-restaurants-and-
retailers-not-serve-or-sell-and-consumers-not-eat-certain-oysters-
fanny?utm_medium=email&utm_source=govdelivery 
 
Canadian Recall Notice: 
https://recalls-rappels.canada.ca/en/alert-recall/taylor-shellfish-canada-ulc-fanny-bay-oysters-
brand-oysters-recalled-due-vibrio 
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